TOWN OF HAUGHTON
COUNCIL MEETING

NOVEMBER 7™, 2022

THE COUNCIL MEETING WAS HELD AT THE HAUGHTON TOWN HALL ON TUESDAY, November 7, 2022 AT 6:00 P.M.

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT WERE DOUG ADAMS, CARLTON ANDERSON, BUCK MCGEE, & COLBY ISOM.

THE MEETING WAS PRESIDED OVER BY MAYOR GASPARD

NEIL ERWIN, TOWN ATTORNEY, WAS PRESENT.

THE COUNCIL MEETING WAS OPENED WITH PRAYER BY COLBY ISOM AND THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE WAS LED BY PHILLIP SMITH.
THERE WERE SEVERAL CITIZENS PRESENT.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY BUCK MCGEE TO APPROVE THE COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER, 2022. SECONDED BY PHILLIP SMITH
THERE WERE NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE. MOTION CARRIED. AYES: 5 NAYS: 0 ABSENT: 0 ABSTAIN:0

A MOTION WAS MADE BY PHILLIP SMITH TO ACCEPT THE FINANCIALS FROM SEPTEMBER. SECONDED BY BUCK MCGEE. THERE WERE NO
COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE. MOTION CARRIED. AYES: 5 NAYS: 0 ABSENT: 0 ABSTAIN:0

A MOTION WAS MADE BY BUCK MCGEE TO TABLE ORDINANCE 4 OR 2022 - AMEND A ZONED PIECE OF LAND FROM AGRICULTURAL
RESIDENT (R-A) TO RESIDENTIAL — LOW DENSITY (R-LD) SECONDED BY DOUG ADAMS. THERE WERE NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM
THE AUDIENCE. AYES: 5 NAYS: 0 ABSENT: 0 ABSTAIN: 0

THE COUNCILMEN WERE PRESENTED WITH THE FINANCIALS FOR OCTOBER.

THE COUNCIL, UNDER NO OBJECTION, APPROVED THE INTRODUCTION ORDINANCE 5 OF 2022 - AMENDING THE 2022 BUDGET. THERE WERE
NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE. MOTION CARRIED. AYES: 5 NAYES: 0 ABSENT:0 ABSTAIN: 0

THE COUNCIL, UNDER NO OBJECTION, APPROVED THE INTRODUCTION OF ORDINANCE 6 OF 2022 —- THE PROPOSED 2023 BUDGET. THERE
WERE NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE. MOTION CARRIED. AYES: 5 NAYES: 0 ABSENT:0 ABSTAIN: 0

THE COUNCIL, UNDER NO OBJECTION, APPROVED THE INTRODUCTION ORDINANCE 7 OF 2022 — SETTING SALARIES FOR APPOINTED AND
ELECTED OFFICIALS. THERE WERE NO COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE. MOTION CARRIED. AYES: 5 NAYES: 0 ABSENT:0
ABSTAIN: 0

FIRE CHIEF JIMMY HOLLAND GAVE THE MONTHLY FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT. HE STATED THAT DAILY TRAINING FOR FULL-TIME
PERSONNEL CONTINUES. HFD HELD ITS ANNUAL OPEN HOUSE ON OCTOBER 15™. ALL APPARATUS ARE IN SERVICE. CHIEF HOLLAND
ATTENDED THE LFCA FALL SYMPOSIUM.

POLICE CHIEF TODD GIBSON GAVE THE MONTHLY POLICE DEPARTMENT REPORT. HE STATED THAT 76 CITATIONS WERE GIVEN. OFFICERS
ATTENDED THEIR ANNUAL REQUIRED LEGAL UPDATE. PERMISSION WAS REQUESTED TO MOVE FORWARD IN FILLING THE OPEN POSITION
OF POLICE OFFICER.

PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR JACKY HICKS GAVE THE MONTHLY REPORT. HE STATED THAT WELL 5 UPGRADES ARE IN PROGESS. 5 NEW
HOMES RECEIVED METERS. CONSTRUCTION ON THE NEW PLANT CONTINUES.

THERE BEING NO FURTHER BUSINESS, THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED.
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MISTY PEE, TOWNCLERK KIM GASPARD, MAYOR




